
Hotdogs 
and 

Mulled Wine 



The Village Hall was open from 5.30pm on the evenings of Friday 21st and 
Saturday 22nd December to enable visitors to the Christmas Lights to park, 
use the toilets, sit in warmth and comfort and buy hot drinks, soft drinks 
for the children, mulled wine and hotdogs. 

The images on the following slides were taken before the crowds arrived on 
Friday 21st December. 



The hall, with tables and chairs for visitors and festive decorations 



... and is ready to be served. 

The mulled wine is being made .. 



Preparing bread rolls for the hotdogs ... 

... and cooking them on the barbeque. 



All is ready now for the first visitors to arrive 


